
Dear Parents and Carers,

During the Autumn term, I wrote to you to explain the guidance for Relationships,Health and Sex
Education that became statutory for all primary schools from September 2020. I invited all parents to
online meetings where I explained how we implement these in our school. Since 2020, in order to
adapt to an ever changing world, we have introduced elements of Sex Education earlier into our
PSHE curriculum and would like to share the resources and lessons that we use to deliver this area of
the curriculum with you. We will be teaching these lessons after half term.

We understand that parents and carers are the main educators for children on many of these matters.
With this in mind, we would like to invite you to attend the following information sharing session on
Thursday 25th May 2 - 2.45pm.

During this session, we will take you through what we will be teaching in the lessons and show you
any resources including videos that we will use to teach the children. You will be given the opportunity
to ask any questions you may have about this. We believe that it is important for all children to take
part in this vital learning. It is natural to feel uncomfortable about this issue however children can pick
up myths and tall tales from the playground, leading to worrying misconceptions. These lessons are
designed to ensure that your children have the correct information and are taught in an age
appropriate manner. We would urge you to attend one of these meetings where your concerns,
worries and questions can be addressed.

If you would like to attend, please contact our office who will book you into the session.

I hope to see as many of you as possible at the parent session. Thank you for your continuing support.

Mr Booth

Assistant Headteacher (Wider curriculum, personal development and RSE)


